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Socicty of Global Business

Dear Professor Dr. Noorihsan bin Mohamadi

This is a letter inviting you to the program “Global Business Leader in Asian Countries”
organized by the Society of Global Business. You are kindly expected to deliver your
lecture of “Strategic Innovation: From inspiration to impact” on June 17, 2015. The
class will start at 18:15 and end at 19:45 in Kyoto University Shinagawa Campus. Dr.
Mahmud M., mahmud323.m@gmail.com from the Society will take care your class. He
will get in touch with you on this matter quite soon. You are kindly expected to send
me the brief abstract of your lecture by a return mail. If you wish to change your
lecture title, please let me know it in your return mail.

| also wish to convince you that you classes for Kyoto University Asian Global
Business Leadership Program is arranged for June 15 and 16 in another venue. Thank
you for your great contribution.

Sincerely yours,
Kiyoshi Kobayashi (Professor of Kyoto University)

The Chief Director, Society of Global Business



